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GRADUATE COMMITTEE 
Recommendot ion 

SR-89-90-89 (GR) 
That the following changes be made in the Graduate Catalog: 

1. On Page 30, delete under ''I" the sentence, "An I grade (Incomplete) is 
given to students who do not complete course requirements because of 
illness or for some other valid reason" and replace it with "The instructor 
may grant an I grade (Incomplete) when a student's illness or some other 
valid reason makes it impossible to complete course requirements. It is 
the instructor's decision as to whether an I is to be granted based on such 
considerations as the amount of course work completed, the student's 
demonstrated potential to successfully complete the work .. and the 
appropriateness end feasibility of granting en I based on the design of the 
course end the reason ror ra11ure to complete the course. 

On Page 30 under "I" delete the sentence "The student has the 
responsibility of completing the work satisfactorily, end if this is done 
the final gracfe may be any on of the four passing marks" and replace it 
with "The student flas the responsibility of completing the work 
satisfactorily, and if this is done the final grade shalT be converted into 
the earned le{ter grade." · 

2. On Page 37, VI. B. 1. Faculty Members, change the first sentence to read 
"The Graduate Dean shall appoint three (3) faculty members from each 
college and school t,aving a graduate program to serve on the Board." 

On Page 37, VI. B. 2. Student Members change the first sentence to read 
"The President of the Graduate Student Council shall appoint one ( 1) 
graduate student from each college and school having a graduate program 
fo serve on the Board." . 

On Page 37, VI. C. Selection of Members for an Individual Hearing, omit 
"randomly" from the second sentence. 

3. On Page 38, Item VII. G., change the last sentence to read "In the event a 
student is excluded under the terms of this provision, a representative 
shall be appointed by the Hearing Officer to participate in the student's 
behalf during the continuation of the proceedings." 
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